From: Westley, Vanessa D. [mailto:Vanessa.Westley@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 8:00 PM

To: Steve Berlin

Cc: Robinson, Robin

Subject: PTAC /IACP Conference Jacksonville Florida

Director Berlin,

I was able to attend the Police Treatment and Community Conference on Pre Arrest Diversion on 4 March thru 7 March 2018 in Jacksonville Florida. It was a very beneficial trip in that we were able to meet and work with other law enforcement agencies that currently are employing successful diversion strategies. This information as informed our strategy development as we move forward to create and a successful diversion process.

Vanessa Westley

"There is no greater power than a community discovering what it cares about. Ask "What's possible?" not " What's wrong?" Notice what you care about, Be brave enough to start a conversation that matters"... Margret Wheatley

